
 
 

 

FCC AUTHORIZATION 

 

Date:  11/04/09    

 

Time:  10:00am 

 

To:  FCC Authorization & Evaluation Division 

  7435 Oakland Mills Rd. 

  Columbia, MD  21045-0429 

 

From:  Darrel Thompson 

  Director of Quality 

  262-249-2388 

  Fax 262-348-9626 

  dthompson@primexinc.com 

 

Applicant: Primex, Inc. 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I appoint James Blaha and Mike Miller of Ingenium Testing, LLC to act as an agent in the preparation of 

applications submitted to ATCB – American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc., under Part 15 

of the rules and regulations of the Federal Communications Commission.  I certify that the exhibitions 

properly describe the device being submitted under this application and will implement any changes 

described in the test report.  The labels described will be affixed to each item. 

 

The following statement is required by the Federal Communications Commision: By checking Yes, the 

applicant certifies that, in the case of an individual applicant, he or she is not subject to a denial of federal 

benefits, that included FCC benefits, pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-Drug abuse act of 1988, 21 

U.S.C. 853(a), or, in the case of a non-individual applicant (e.g. corporation, partnership, or other 

unincorporated association), no party to the application is subject to a denial of federal benefits, that 

includes FCC benefits, pursuant to that section. 

 

 

 

___X___Yes   ________No 

 

 

On behalf of Primex, Inc. 

 

 
Darrel Thompson 

Director of Quality 

Primex, Inc. 

965 Wells Street 

Lake Geneva, WI 53147 


